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From: Carrie Miles <CarrieM@fastmail.com> MTE

Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 5:06 PM DIST

To: sbcob; Roy Lee; Laura Capps; Bob Nelson; Joan Hartmann;
steve.lavagnino@countyofsb.orgsbcob

Subject: Objection to G&K processing plant

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

I am writing in support of Jill Stassinos’ appeal of the approval of the G&K marijuana
processing facility in Carpinteria. This kind of smelly, oversized facility does not belong
on productive farmland, not to mention in our beautiful town.

Thank you.

Carrie Miles
1567 Meadow Circle
Carpinteria



